
 

 

 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mon 10/14 Tues 10/15 Wed 10/16 Thurs 10/17 Fri 10/18 
School Closed! 

Children’s Choice 

is OPEN 7am-6pm 

at Sombra Del 

Monte 

Field Trip  

12:30-3 
Location: 

 Big Jim’s Farm 

 
 
 
 

 
Football Club 

With Eric 
Helping Hands 

Club with Nataly 
& Jonathon 

 
Older Kids Club 

with Eric 
 
 
 
 

Ping Pong 
Tournament with 

Caroline 

 
Alien Flashlight 
Tag with Eric 

 
 
 
 

Sewing Club with 
Marisol 

 

 
Gymnastics Club 

with Delicia 
 

 
 
 

Hair Salon 
with Mya & 

Caroline 
 

Mon 10/21 Tues 10/22 Wed 10/23 Thurs 10/24 Fri 10/25 

Helping Hands 
Club with Nataly 

& Jonathon 
 
 
 

 
Defend the Castle 

with Marisol 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

CC Cooking Club  
with Malia 

Football Club 
With Eric  

Tie Die with 

August, Aria, & 

Marisol 

 

 
Hungry Hippos 

with Delicia 

 
Spooky Treats 

with Eric 
 
 
 
 
 
Soccer Challenge 

with Cyrus 

 
Kickball with 

Delicia 
 
 
 
 

Sundae Bar with 
Elijah & Mya 

JOHN BAKER CALENDAR                        

 October 14th – October 25th 2024 

 

 

DAILY SCHEDULE 
PM PROGRAM: 

2:15-2:30 Check-In & Call Backs 

2:15-5:15 Snack 

2:15-5:00 Self Selection/ 

Planned Curriculum 

5:00-5:30 Clean-up  

5:30-6:00 Planned Activity & Close 

       ABSENCES 

If your child will not be attending 

Children’s Choice on a day they are 

scheduled to be there and/or if 

your child has any after school 

clubs, please text the site phone, 

(505) 227-9164, to let us know. 

When a child does not show up 

when they are expected, we want 

to ensure that the child is safe and 

accounted for. Please help us keep 

all of our children safe! 

 

HELPFUL INFORMATION 
 

Site Phone: (505) 227-9164     
Office Phone: (505) 296-2880     
E-mail: johnbaker@childrens-
choice.org 
For Registration Questions: 
welcome@childrens-choice.org 
For Billing Questions: 
sara@childrens-choice.org 

Financial Assistance: 
(505)841-4800 
 
 

REMINDERS/ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
-   Homework Club Mon-Thurs 2:45-3:45. Sign up in parent area! 

-  Fall Break is October 9th, 10th, 11th & 14th. Full Day Childcare will be at     

Sombra Del Monte. Registration online 
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Let’s Make Some Sushi! 

In our latest Cooking Club adventure, sushi making! The kids got hands-on with preparing sticky 

white rice, though it took a bit of trial and error. The first batch didn’t turn out as sticky as 

expected, but the second round was perfect. 

Once the rice was ready, the kids worked together to slice all the ingredients and then each 

created their own signature sushi roll. It was a fun and delicious way for the kids to explore new 

foods and teamwork! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Please, please, please, take a 

picture of me and my sushi!” 

 - Christopher 

“This new rice is perfect! The 

sushi is staying in a roll” – Sophie 



Football Club with Eric 

Football Club with Eric has been a huge hit! The kids are learning the ins and outs 

of the game, from understanding the rules to practicing running plays against the 

defense. They've even taken it a step further by creating their own playbook, 

which they plan to use in games against other teams at different Children's Choice 

sites. It’s been a fun and skill-building experience for everyone! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“I’m rushing the quarterback 

everyone else get back!” - Jordan 

“Remember to stay in the middle 

of the field!” - Ayden 



Smoothie Bar with Kate, Aria, and Avi 

In this fun and refreshing activity, Kate, Aria, and Aviana ran a successful 

Smoothie Bar! They set up a full spread of frozen fruits, yogurt, and juice, 

allowing the kids to create their own custom smoothies by choosing their favorite 

ingredients. 

The trio did a fantastic job organizing and running the activity, ensuring everything 

went smoothly and that everyone enjoyed their tasty, healthy creations. It was a 

hit with the whole group! 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“This Activity was Awesome! We 

had enough supplies for everyone 

to make a smoothie!” - Abigail 



Friday Fun – Face Painting! 

The kids had a blast during our face-painting activity! Not only did they enjoy getting their 

own faces painted, but they also had fun helping to paint each other's. By the end of the 

day, we had an exciting mix of characters running around, including Deadpool, Pennywise, 

butterflies, and unicorns! It was a colorful and creative day filled with laughter and 

imagination. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

"Do you want to be a Unicorn? I 

can also do a pretty good 

butterfly!" - Aviana 

 

“Look at me! I’m Deadpool!” 

 -Jameson 


